
Name:	Chuck Baechler   
Club: WASC	  
Position: Assistant Coach
Current bylaw or policy section and language:  Section 11.14: Teams will be limited to a maximum of two (2) scoring relays. Additional relays will be allowed to swim exhibition.
Proposed bylaw or policy section and language:  Eliminate section 11.14
Rationale: This is simply an issue of fairness, not big teams versus smaller teams. This past winter Sioux Falls had three 8-U relays finish in the top eight. There is no justification for the kids on that third relay not scoring points for their team or getting medals for their swim other than where they happen to live. Nothing motivates retention more than accomplishment and recognition, this policy flies directly in the face of the long term goals of retention and development.
     The meets have been made more inclusive with the adoption of the current time standards, which I think is great. Smaller teams will have more opportunity to have more than one relay per gender and age group, and will therefore have more opportunity for multiple scoring relays. The small teams all have great individual swimmers, they don’t need a codified competitive advantage. “C” relay swimmers from Sioux Falls, or Pierre, or Aberdeen, or Mitchell/Huron or Watertown should not be competitively penalized because of where their parents happen to live.
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